
 

BACE HIRES INDUSTRY VETERAN WITH OVER 30 YEARS OF EXPERIENCE 

Recycling and Waste Leader Continues National Service Growth 

CHARLOTTE, NC – (December 20, 2018) – BACE, LLC, a leading global equipment manufacturer, technology 
innovator and national service provider for the recycling and waste management industry, announces it has hired 
Steve Martz, an industry veteran with over 30 years of experience in the Recycling and Waste industry 

“Steve has a unique background that covers Technical Service, Manufacturing, Equipment Repairs, Preventive 
Maintenance Programs and New Product Development.  Our number one Customer priority is to reduce Service 
calls, which saves our customers money and minimizes down time.  With our National Service Offering tripling in 
growth this year, we are fortunate to be able to bring in someone of Steve’s caliber and accelerate our 2019 growth 
plans,” said Gregory Leon, BACE’s Sr. Vice President of Sales & Marketing. 

Frederick Waite, BACE’s Chief Executive Officer, states “We exceeded our growth expectations in 2018 and I am 
confident 2019 will be another banner year for BACE.  Significant growth requires the right leadership components 
and Steve fulfills an important role for BACE.  We are excited to welcome him to the BACE family.” 

About BACE 

BACE is a leading global manufacturer of heavy-duty balers, compactors and a national equipment 
service provider for the recycling and waste management industry.  BACE is also the creator of the 
Patent Pending IntelliBACE™ Platform, an innovative Business Intelligence and Analytics Platform 
offering unmatched Accountability and Transparency.  The BACE headquarters is located at 322 W32nd 
Street, Charlotte, North Carolina 28206. For information about BACE's products and services, email 
fwaite@bacecorp.com, call BACE at (704) 394-2230 or visit our web site at www.BACECORP.com  
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